
To: Mt. Vernon School Board
From: Seth Hamilton, Director of Technology
Date: January 9, 2023
Re: Technology Surplus Items

The Mt. Vernon Technology Team has determined the following items have reached the end of it typical life
cycle and/or have become damaged, therefore, are no longer needed for school purposes. All items have been
removed from the classroom and/or school use. I am recommending the following technology equipment be
declared surplus.

2 projectors
18 Access Points
60 Monitors
3 Computers
4 Printers
3  Hard Drives
16 Battery Chargers
200 Power Strips
20 Chromebooks
45 Keyboards
3 Pairs of Speakers
6 Phones

4 Radio Players
1 Portable PA
3 Camcorders
30 Stage Lights
6  Headphones

4 boxes Misc. Cabling and peripherals
45 Mice
3 CD Books of Old Software
Laptop
4 Door security systems
1 VHS/DVD Players
1 wireless audio unit
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